
To request information on the Pine Lakes II Development 

 

To all Pine Lakes Residents: 

 

Dirk Danley, Jr. is in charge of reviewing the Pine Lakes extension Case # 

DCI2021-00004 for the Lee County Planning and Development Division.  Mr. 

Danley encourages your emails regarding any concerns over the rezoning 

for the farm land extension.  Email him and ask that your name and email be 

included on the list as an interested party in the Lee County zoning and 

development process.   

His email address is Ddanley2@leegov.com.   

BE SURE to include the case number DCI2021-00004 
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